
  

 
 
 

 

 

 

October 18, 2023 

 

To:  City Council 

From:  Gary Palmer, City Administrator 

Subject: October Update 

 

I offer the following highlights: 

 

 Attended the International City Manager’s Conference in Austin from Saturday October 

07th through Wednesday October 11th 

 

Upcoming Items Reflecting Identified Priorities 

 Issue RFQ for Professional Planning Services (Competitive Bid) 

 Zoning Ord Update/Recodification 

 FLU Update/Adoption 

 Small Area Master Plans 

 Impact Fee Update to Add Roads (WGA) 

 Issue RFQ for Water Rate Study and Fee Update (Competitive Bid) 

 Issue RFQ for Classification/Compensation Study (Competitive Bid) 

 MEDC Economic Development Director – Job Description Review In Progress 

 Create Water Advisor Position 

o TML Reviewing 


